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Wednesday, 02 October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend our open afternoon.  We enjoyed meeting you all and hope 

you found it useful.  As mentioned in our presentation, during the summer term as part of our PE curriculum 

provision, Year 4 usually take part in an exciting residential trip to BF Adventure, near Penryn.  This year, 

we have booked to go from 21st – 23rd May 2025, which will be the last 3 days before the half term holiday. 

 

Our trip includes two nights sleeping in cabins on site and a schedule of adventurous activities, such as 

archery, canoeing, climbing, zip line and various team challenges. These are all delivered by a highly 

professional, trained team of instructors. All equipment will be provided by the centre, so your child will just 

need their own clothes, plus a sleeping bag and pillow. A full kit list will be provided nearer the time. 

 

Food is provided for the children during our stay, apart from their packed lunch on the first day. (If your 

child is in receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them).  Menus will be sent out 

nearer the time, and you will be able to let us know then about any dietary requirements your child may have.  

 

The transport there and back will be by coach.  We expect to leave after registration during the morning of 

21st May and will return to school during the afternoon of 23rd May. 

 

The total cost of the trip, including transport, food, accommodation and activities is expected to be 

approximately £220, however this will be confirmed once we have gauged the level of interest and gained 

quotes from the coach company. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, this cost will be discounted.  

 

If you would like further details or information about this trip, please look at the BF Adventure website at 

https://www.bfadventure.org/ or speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

At this stage, we need to register interest and gain an idea of numbers to confirm the booking.  Please 

indicate on the following questionnaire whether you would like your child to participate in this trip by Friday 

11th October. To access the questionnaire, please use the QR code below or use the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/eABtZzpKP0 

 

Please note that filling out the form will not secure a place on the trip but is for us to gauge the level of 

interest. Once we have this information, further communication will be sent to you, to secure your child’s 

place with a deposit.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

The Year 4 Team 
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